Administration
· Covid Update – Cypress County is now a low case region, which will allow us to now proceed with different restrictions.  We are now permitted to allow golfers to play with individuals outside of their own households.  This change will let us start to play in threesomes and foursomes.  
· We will continue with a two cart per group policy and golfers should wear a mask for non-close contact cart partners or take turns walking.
· The tee sheet will continue on, if you have booked as a four, be prepared to play as a four.  Some members have booked as twosomes given the twosome rule, please add to your tee time to make it four if you do not wish to get paired up.
Clubhouse
· The clubhouse will be open daily from 11-7ish for take-out food.  We thank everyone for their support in these uncertain times.
· The kitchen will close at 4pm Tuesday May 11th for maintenance, and reopen Wednesday for take-out at 11am.  Drinks are still available inside and on the beverage cart.
· You may also come in with a mask for drink take-out as well, and we have cooler bags available.
· Draught Beer Deal – Purchase a 16oz plastic cup of draught beer for $3.25, only certain brands and while supplies last.
· The beverage cart will be out daily, weather permitting, and as a new feature will be carrying freshly made hot dogs, hamburgers, and sandwiches.
  Again, we thank everyone for their understanding, and we will keep you updated as situations and restrictions change.
